
REPORTING DEPONLINE AND DATAMINER 
ERRORS

• DEPOnline errors should be reported to 
njdeponlinesupport@dep.nj.gov. The Division of 
Information Technology (DOIT) will correct account 
problems, and remaining issues will be forwarded to 
SRWMP. 

• DataMiner errors should be reported to the Duty Officer 
in the Bureau of Case Assignment and Initial Notice 
(BCAIN) at (609)292-2943.
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